
October 4, 2022 

The Honorable Governor Ron Desantis 
400 South Monroe St. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

In re: Retirement of Judge Hugh D. Hayes 

Dear Governor Desantis: 

As a follow-up to my previous letter dated August 1, 2022, my retirement date shall 
be November 18, 2022. It has been an honor, privilege, and pleasure to serve the people of 
Florida for the last 45 years, and I wish you all the best in selecting my successor. 

Sincerely, 
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;Qg;-l'fugh D. Hay~" 
Twentieth Judicial Circuit (Collier County) 


